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Weekly Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday 15th October 2021 
 
Congratulations 
Well done to the year 5/6 football team; having played their initial four matches at The Super 
Saturday Tournament, the boys were placed in to group 3 for the final. The boys played absolutely 
brilliantly in this stage of the tournament, they did not concede any goals and won 3 out 4 of their 
matches, with one 0-0 draw. Fantastic performances from all individuals resulted in over 10 goals 
scored in 4 matches! 
 
On Monday after school they continued their winning streak and beat Hadden Dene 4-3 in the 
John Curran Cup and are now safely through to the next round. Congratulations boys, what a 
wonderful run of football success you have had! 
 
Extra Curricular Clubs 
We are extending our after-school clubs further with Key Stage 2 Dance Club. This will be taken by 
Mrs Wood and will be in the hall on Wednesdays after school until 4 pm. Please book your child in 
to this club should they wish to attend. This club will be starting after the half term holiday. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evenings will be held on the 16th and 17th November. Please book a time for each of your 
child’s consultations using our online booking system. 
 
 
Black History Month 
Next week we will be celebrating Black History Month at Bromstone. Key Stage 1 and Year R are 
looking at the book called Sulwe by Lupita Nyong’o. It is a book about inner beauty and self-
esteem. In Key Stage 2 children are looking at Marcus Rashford - You Are A Champion written 
with Carl Anka. This book is packed full of stories from Marcus’ life and shows you how to be the 
best you can be.  
 
Playtimes and Lunchtimes 
Some of the children are playing games at playtimes and lunchtimes based on the new Netflix 
series, Squid Games. This is an aged 15 rated programme and therefore it is not suitable for any 
of our children to be playing or watching. We are monitoring this closely in school and you may 
also want to check the suitability of what your children can access through their electronic devices. 
Please visit our website if you would like any further advice regarding online safety. 
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A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the 
school car park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at 
Breakfast Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoneyco.uk. 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
 
If you are collecting your child from the Pirate Ship gate and have arrived early, please could you 
leave the path clear until your child’s class arrives on the playground. This allows lots of space for 
others to move through and remain socially distanced if they wish to. The Pirate Ship climbing 
frame is currently out of use. 
 
Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as 
follows: 
 
Monday: Year 1 
Tuesday: Year 3 
Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5 
Friday: Year 6 
 
If your child is attending an after-school sports club which does not fall on their PE day, they 
should wear their school uniform to school and change into their kit at the end of the day. 
 
When your children are studying gymnastics, they have to be wearing shorts, t-shirt and bare feet 
in order to access the gymnastics apparatus due to health and safety reasons. They can wear this 
underneath their tracksuit in colder weather.  
 
Dangerous Driving 
We take the safety of the children and families very seriously at Bromstone and are asking that 
you please do not use the entrance to the staff car park as a reversing and dropping off/picking 
up spot at the beginning and end of the day. 
 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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